
 

Peter Storr 04-04-23 

  
  

Executive Summary  
  

Judges Committee Meeting (Via Zoom)  
  

04 April 2023 

 

   

   
    
     

 
1. The content for the freestyle module for the Judge Education system was 

reviewed by committee, final sign off will take place later in April with dates 
going live thereafter.  

   
2. As part of the scheduled periodic ongoing and improvement process, a working 

party was identified to review and refresh some elements of the judge education 
materials and examination system.  

 

3. Committee discussed the language and terminology used in the collectives. 
The committee will consider some of the suggestions following the meeting.  
 

4. Fast tracking criteria and reinstatement policies were discussed. The 
reinstatement policy has been reviewed and committee have confirmed the 
terms are still appropriate, with no changes made. The fast-track policy will be 
considered as part of the ongoing development and improvement work 
conducted by the working party.   

 
5. Feedback from the Principles of Judging seminar in March was discussed, with 

further feedback to be consolidated and analysed from the post event online 
survey. Initial feedback indicated the inclusion of coaching and training 
elements was well received.  
 

 
  

   
    

    

     

        Date of next meeting: 26 July 

     
    
 

 

 

 


